
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Josselyn Quine 
Date: August 10, 2023 
Subject: Customer Request for Removal of all Service Charges and Late Fees 
 
 
 The District received a call from Mr. Ernest Hadnot requesting for all charges, including 

monthly service charge, late fees and the shut off penalty, to be removed from his account 
due to not having any consumption since 2019. Mr. Hadnot stated he has requested for us to 
remove his meter on more than one occasion to stop all charges with no results. When 
looking through his records, we did find where we had previously sent him a Discontinuation 
of Service form in August of 2021, with no response from him. After explaining the process of 
discontinuing service (paying the account in full), he expressed disappointment in the District. 
His account was shut off and locked for non-payment as of July 2023.  

 
     Per Admin Code 3.1.8.1, Discontinuance of service may be made at any time during the year 

at the written request of the customer being provided such service provided the then account 
for service to such customer is current and is paid in full at the time of such request for 
discontinuance.  The written request for such discontinuance shall be made by the customer 
upon a form of request for discontinuance of service to be provided by the District and in no 
other manner.  Upon such requested discontinuance of service, the water meter serving the 
premises on which said discontinuance has been requested will be removed from said 
premises and the water service shut off at the water main serving such premises.  A 
reinstatement or reconnection charge of Two Hundred Seventy-five Dollars ($275) for a 5/8” 
x 3/4" meter, a full 3/4” meter or a 1” meter will be made and collected prior to reinstatement 
or renewing of service following a requested discontinuance of service. 

 
     Attached is a copy of his account transaction history, the Discontinuation letter sent to him in 

August 2021 and the same letter sent to him in August of 2023. 
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